
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Pastor       Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (miriampod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

 

1st Saturday of the month 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday        7:30pm 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 

 

 

 
 

RECONCILIATION 
 

 

 

8:30 am 

9:00 am 

 

9:00am 

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4:00 - 4:45 pm 

Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr. David. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 
SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

P 250.479.1611 F 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

 

Office Hours Monday                   Closed 

       Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                             20 September 2015 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

“If anyone wants to be a follower of mine, let him renounce himself and take up his cross and follow me.” 

Today’s Readings 

First Reading:  Wisdom 2.12,17-20 

“Let us condemn him to a shameful death”. 

Responsorial Psalm: 

The Lord upholds my life. 

Second Reading:  James 3.16-4.3 
“A harvest of righteousness is sown in peace.” 

Gospel:  Mark 9.30-37 
“The Son of Man will be betrayed. Whoever wants to be first must be last of all and servant of all.” 

Prayers for those who are ill. 

June Bowes, Alicja Chalecki, Daphne Dalsin, Vicky Dziekan, Abigail Harlow, Bincimol James, Helena Janeda, 
Edmee Kearney, Mary Mason, Suzanne Medd, Ben Perri, Katrina Reda, Mary Szatmary and Annette Switalska. 

Prayers for the deceased. 

If there are members of your family or friends who are ill or have recently died, and for whom you wish prayers, 
please contact the Parish office to provide their names. 

Sunday Children’s Liturgy 
 

There will be no Sunday Children’s Liturgy in the coming 
months.  Families are invited and encouraged to remain 
in the church to enjoy and fully participate in the 
celebration of the Mass. 
—————————————————————————- 
October:  Month of the Rosary 
 

In October, the rosary will be prayed before the weekend 
Masses: 4:40pm Saturdays / 8:10am & 9:40am, Sundays. 
Representatives of parish ministries are invited to lead 
the Rosary, please contact the parish office for details. 
—————————————————————————- 

First Friday All Day Adoration 
 

The next All Day Adoration is on Friday, Oct 2nd, 
beginning immediately after the 9:00am Mass. 
 

Benediction is at 3:00pm. (Please note new time). 
 

To ensure that there is presence every hour, please sign 
your name on the Sign-Up sheet provided in the foyer. 
 

1st Saturday of the Month Mass 

There will be Mass on Saturday, Oct 3rd at 9:00am. 

St Andrew’s Cathedral  Basics of the Faith Sessions 
 

For Catholics who would like a review of the basics of the 
faith. Join the RCIA sessions at the Cathedral on 
Wednesdays at 7:00 pm beginning Oct 14.Registration is 
required via the parish office 250-388-5571.  
This is for those who have not had any exposure to basic 
Catholic teaching in a long time. 

Refugees 
 

For contributions towards the European Refugee Crisis, 
or Syria Crisis through Development and Peace, please 
contact 1888-234 8533 / make an online donation at 
www.devp.org or make a cheque out to D&P, indicating - 
“European Refugee Crisis or Syria Crisis”. 
 

Donations will be matched by the Canadian government 
until December 31, 2015. 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

C
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D

A
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Mon 21 Sept Led By The Spirit Meeting Parish Hall 7:15pm 

Tues 22 Sept Christian Charities 
The Bible TimeLine Study —Liturgy of the Hours -Evening prayer 
                                                                                Workshop 

Parish Hall 
Parish Hall 
Parish Hall 

9:00am 
6:45pm 
7:00pm  

Wed 23 Sept Christian Charities  Parish Hall 9:00am 

Fri 25 Sept Christian Meditation 
Christian Catholic Outreach—Faith Studies 
Knights of Columbus—Faith Formation 

Pope John Hall 
Parish Hall 
Parish Hall 

9:30am 
7:30pm 
7:00pm 

Sat 26 Sept CWL—General Meeting 
Youth Group 

Pope John Hall 
Parish Hall 

11:00am 
6:00pm 



 

 

Additionally, if you are interested in donating to a different 
reliable source, a viable option is an organization called, 
“Church in Need”. To donate, please visit our website 
www.sacredheartvictoria.com for the link. 
————————————————————————— 

The Lay Brothers of the Poor  “Giant Sale“ 
 

All proceeds will be sent to feed the orphans in Mexico. 
When : Sat, Oct 3 & Sun, Oct 4 from 9:00am to 5:00pm 
Where: 6911 Bayside Place Brentwood Bay 
For items, please call Rudy van Lierop @ 250-652 9562. 
—————————————————————————- 

Christian Charities   Fall Sale & Bazaar 

Fall Used Clothing and Attic Treasures Sale will be held 
on Sat, Oct 17 and the Bazaar on Sat, Nov 7. 
 

We will be collecting donations at the Parish Hall every 
Tues and Wed from 9:00am to 11:30am,  until Oct 14. 
We are grateful for your ongoing support and ask that all 
items are clean and in good repair. 
 

Disposing of unsuitable items impacts both our cost and 
workload. If you are unable to drop donations off at the 
collection time, please contact Rita at 250-598 9558 for 
alternate arrangements.  Thank you for your support. 
 

Raffle ticket time is here! 
 

Thank you to all who have manned the tables in the past 

to sell raffle tickets. There is a sign-up sheet in the foyer 

for those who can sell tickets before and after Mass till 

October. 

Books of tickets (10 tickets @ $1.00 each or $10 per 

book) are available, if you would like to sell them yourself.  

If you have any questions, call Walt @ 250-658-5044. 
 

We thank our volunteers this week and next:- 
Sep 19, 5:00pm - Georgina Short & R Melendez-Duke 
Sep 20, 8:30am - Lorraine Van Dyk and Sue Lemay 
Sep 20, 10:00am – Nicole Oei and Raffael Rivera 
 

Sep 26, 5:00pm—Georgina Short & R Melendez-Duke 
Sep 27, 8:30am—Lorraine Van Dyk and Susan Nawrocki 
Sep 27, 10:00am—Jim and Connie Haffey 
—————————————————————————- 

St Vincent de Paul  Job Posting: Accounting Clerk 
 

SVdP is seeking a permanent, full time Accounting Clerk., 
reporting to the Controller. For more info / submission, 
email to info@svdpvictoria.com addressed to Barb 
Webster, Controller. Closing date: Sept 24, at 4:00pm. 
 

Only successful applicants will be contacted. 
 

Request for sleeping bags 
 

Do you have a sleeping bag you no longer use that you 
wish to donate? The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul 
Social Concern Office at 828 View Street is in great need 
to help clients who are homeless. Now that the weather is 
getting colder, there have been many requests over the 
last 2 weeks and the supply has been depleted. 
 

You can drop off at the Social Concern Office. Or if you 
wish to have picked up, please contact Susan Nawrocki 
to arrange, email snawrocki@shaw.ca or 778 433-0199. 
Your immense generosity is greatly appreciated by those 
in need this fall and winter seasons. 
—————————————————————————- 

The Spirituality of the Collection Basket! 

Please join us for an evening with Fr. Darrin Gurr. 
 

Thurs, Sept 24 7:00pm at St. Joseph the Worker Parish. 
 

Father Darrin J.G. Gurr, B.A., M. Div., M.A., is a priest of 
the Archdiocese of Winnipeg and also serves as the 
Archdiocesan Director for Liturgy. 
—————————————————————————- 

Christian Life Program  (CLP) 
 

An initiative by Couples for Christ, CLP is an integrated 
course in the basics of Christianity leading to a renewed 
understanding of God’s call to us to be Christian 
individuals and / or couples. 
The CLP is for everyone— married couples, singles, 
divorced / separated, widows / widowers. 
 

Starting Sun, Sep 20 at 1:00pm in St. Patrick's Parish. 

For info contact Lawrence or Thea @ 778-403-1871. 

Youth Group 
 

Sat, Sept 26 @ 6 pm in parish hall- Grade 7-12- All youth 
are welcome- bring friends.  Non-Catholics are welcome.  
 

Our mission is to share our joy in Jesus Christ by playing 
games, getting to know each other, eating snacks, 
praying for others, having fun... being a little crazy and 
sharing our faith. Do not be shy... do not be afraid.....! 
 

Check us out on Sacred Heart Youth Group Facebook or 
contact Sandy- see back of Bulletin for contact 
information. 

Finance 
 

Notice to all Parish Ministries: 
 

We are starting to plan our operating budget for 2016. 
If you have expenses that you would like included next 
year please email the details to our parish bookkeeper 
Matthew Martin by Oct 12 at matthew-martin@shaw.ca. 
We work on a calendar year from Jan1 to Dec 31. 
 

For more info, please call Bob Payne at 250-370-0241. 
DONATION TOTALS 

12th & 13th September 2015 

Envelopes/Loose  $3,410.85 

PAD    $   660.00 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,420.85 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS 

mailto:snawrocki@shaw.ca


 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2015 / 2016 
Stan Dzbik   Chairperson 
Mike Bourbeau  Family Life 
Marilyn Turner  Outreach 
Catherine Minvielle Adult Religious Ed 
Richard Byeon 
Vincenza Cameron 
Richard Pardo-Figueroa 
Gilbert Santos 
Angela Spencer 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Mary-Ellen Ross  658-4112 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bereavement Support  David MacIntyre  383 9955 
Christian Charities Bazaar Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Greg Churchill  812-4248 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Hilda Rosales     778 432-0709 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Walt Ryan    658-5044 
     Ginnie McGinty       658-3024 
     Theresa Reichelt     778 440-0169 
RCIA     Vincenza Cameron 479-6488 
Responsible Ministry Coord  
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Walt Ryan   658-5044 
Ushers    Zeudy Villar-Vega  920-0220 
Youth Ministry    Sandy Bourbeau   881-0140
     (email at san.beau@gmail.com) 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 
For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 

“Celebrating life since 1912” 


